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Al Ain University organizes Ramadan Iftar for students under the
slogan "Ramadan brings us together"

A group Iftar was organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University's Abu Dhabi
Campus for AAU students during the Holy Month of Ramadan. The students came together at
the Iftar table, which was characterized by traditional dishes, with students from various nations
contributing to the spread. The Deanship of Student Affairs organized games and entertainment
competitions to add variety to the students' routine university life, and the students enjoyed their
participation in these activities.

The Iftar was attended by Dr. Noha Hamada, Deputy Dean of Student Affairs, and several
administrative staff members. Where Dr. Noha expressed her delight with the event and praised
the Deanship of Student Affairs for taking such a positive step. She suggested that the event be
held annually to foster a sense of unity and cooperation among students and to strengthen their
relationships.
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